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SCHEDULE TO THE NOTICE FOR PUBLICATION

PLACES WHERE A MAP OR MAPS MAY BE INSPECTED

PETROLEUM AND SUBMARINE PIPELINES ACT 1975

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A SUBMARINE PIPE-LINE
WORKS AUTHORISATION

PHILLIPS PETROLEUM COMPANY UNITED KINGDOM hereby
give notice on behalf of itself, in accordance with the provisions of
Part I of Schedule 4 to the Petroleum and Submarine Pipe-lines Act
197S that they have made an application to the Secretary of State for
Trade and Industry for the grant of an authorisation for the
construction and use of a system of pipe-lines between the Amerada
Hess operated AH-011 facility and the subsea Renee and Rubie fields.

A map (or maps) delineating the route of the proposed pipe-lines
and providing certain further information may be inspected free of
charge at the places listed in the Schedule to this notice from 10am to
4pm on each weekday from the date that this notice is published until
the date mentioned in the next paragraph of this notice.

Pursuant to a direction of the Secretary of State, representations
with respect to the application may be made in writing and addressed
to the Secretary of State for Trade and Industry at the Oil & Gas
Office, Atholl House, 86-88 Guild Street, Aberdeen ABU 6AR
(marked FAO Mr I Furneaux, Offshore Pipelines Authorisations) not
later than 20th March 1998 and should bear the reference "ABE 10/1/
RenRubie" and state the grounds upon which the representations are
made.

Dated 20th February 1998

Phillips Petroleum Company
United Kingdom Limited
Phillips Quadrant
35 Guildford Road
Woking
Surrey GU22 7QT

L C E Redrup FCIS
Secretary
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RAILWAY ACT 1993

National Rail Enquiry Scheme

The franchised train operators are subject to an enforcement order
which requires them to ensure that 90% of calls made to the National
Rail Enquiry Scheme (NRES) (the 0345 484950 number) are
answered. The train operators failed to meet this requirement in
September and October last year and were fined a total of £350,000
for those failures. Since then NRES has been answering in excess of
90% of calls made to the number. Accordingly the Regulator is
satisfied that NRES has arrangements in place to meet the call
answering requirement, and that therefore the enforcement order is
no longer required.


